
 

RE: re phone call today [UNCLASSIFIED]                                                                    Wednesday, 2 March, 2011 11:26 

From: "Image-Library" <image-library@nationalarchives.gsi.gov.uk> 

To: "'ALEXANDER BARON'" <a_baron@btinternet.com> 

  

  

Dear Alexander 

  

Your payment of £40.00 + VAT has been made, and you have permission to upload up to twenty document images 

from The National Archives on an open website, as described below. 

  

Card receipt to follow by mail. 

  

  

Yours sincerely 

  

Paul Johnson 

  

The National Archives Image Library Manager 

Kew, Surrey  TW9 4DU 

United Kingdom 

  

Tel:  +44 (0)20 8392 5225 

www.nationalarchives.gov.uk 

  

From: ALEXANDER BARON [mailto:a_baron@btinternet.com]  

Sent: 01 March 2011 14:18 

To: Image-Library 

Subject: re phone call today 

  

Hello, 

  

this is the e-mail I received last year. 

  

I would like an e-mail confirmation so I can put this on the site with the images. 

  

thanks 

 

--- On Thu, 17/6/10, Image-Library <image-library@nationalarchives.gsi.gov.uk> wrote: 

 

From: Image-Library <image-library@nationalarchives.gsi.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: publishing documents on the web [UNCLASSIFIED] 

To: "'a_baron@btinternet.com'" <a_baron@btinternet.com> 

Date: Thursday, 17 June, 2010, 14:36 

 

Dear Alexander  

  

Thank you for your e-mail. 

  

You may transcribe and publish the text of written material from The National Archives without charge. 

  

This transcription waiver does not cover the reproduction of direct images of a documents from The National Archives.  

Publication on an open non-commercial website costs a one-off fee of £40.00 + £7.00 VAT.  This fee covers the 

publication of up to twenty images. 

  

The image must be protected from download at high resolution. You can do this by watermarking, or by keeping the 

resolution to a level whereby the document is legible for information and research, but is not of sufficient quality for 

commercial publication. 

  

If you wish to proceed, payment may be by VISA or MC or Amex  (we supply an email link to our secure payment 

site).  

  

  



Yours sincerely 

  

Paul Johnson 

The National Archives Image Library Manager 

Kew, Surrey, TW9 4DU, UK 

  

Direct Line:  0044 20 8392 5225 

Direct Fax:  0044 20 8487 1974 

e-mail: paul.johnson@nationalarchives.gov.uk 

  

  

  

  

From: ALEXANDER BARON [mailto:a_baron@btinternet.com]  

Sent: 11 June 2010 00:20 

To: copyright 

Subject: publishing documents on the web 

  

Dear Sir, 

  

Some time between about 1993 and 1999 I copied some documents from the WO235 series. Last night I scanned four 

pages of these - from trial transcripts - and would like to publish them on the web. 

  

On reading your revised terms it appears that there is no copyright in these; I am not sure if this is the case but all the 

copies have PRO document numbers on them. 

  

This transcript has been published in full on-line but I would like to publish the originals for authenticity. 

  

I would be grateful if you could confirm permission for the publication of these documents. 

  

Thanks 

A Baron 

93c Venner Road, 

Sydenham, 

London SE26 5HU 

0208 659 7713 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 

For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email  
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Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

National Archives Disclaimer 

  

This email message (and attachments) may contain information that is confidential to The National Archives. If you are 

not the intended recipient you cannot use, distribute or copy the message  

or attachments. In such a case, please notify the sender by return email immediately and erase all copies of the message 

and attachments. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message  

and attachments that do not relate to the official business of The National Archives are neither given nor endorsed by it. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service 

supplied by Cable&Wireless Worldwide in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) 

In case of problems, please call your organisation’s IT Helpdesk.  

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes. 
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